
Nehru Trophy: No Complemetary pass even this time. 

The NTBR Society Secretary, Revenue Divisional Officer Alappuzha has informed that there will be no 

complementary pass for the 64th Nehru Trophy Boat Race. Permission should be bought from RDO by 

remitting fees for parking House Boats, Motor Boats etc  at the frontlane in the lake to the north of 

Nehru Pavilion. 

 


